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In 2019 west Lancashire CCG started a service called short intensive 
support services [siss] it was to visit old parents to stop them being 
admitted into hospital.  
 
I ask under the FOI act how many patients were admitted to the siss 
from 2019 to 2023 and lived in the Cheshire and Merseyside area and 
copy of the invoice that were paid over the same period.  
 
 
 
 
Can you please contact cheshire and Merseyside ICB as they will hold this 
information.  
 
We do not hold this information.  
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